
Proposed Extension to  

Boroughmuir High School 

Risks and contingency plans 

The pandemic continues to have 

a serious impact on construction 

projects affecting the availability 

and cost of materials and the 

workforce capacity on sites.  

This is a national issue.   
 

Accordingly, the project team 

and the school are developing a 

contingency plan to address any 

delays to the project, should they 

arise.  We will update you if a 

contingency plan needs to be 

put in place for August 2022.   

Construction Progress Update 

The project has completed the    

following key milestones since the 

summer: 

• Foundations  

• Structural steel  

• Concrete floor slabs  

Works connecting the extension to 

the existing plant room are ongoing 

and are expected to be complete, 

and school grounds reinstated, by 

January 2022. 

The project will then move onto  

installing blockwork, the steel 

frame system, curtain wall and 

cladding, and the roof.    


